
Township of Wellington North 
WATER AND SEWER RATE STUDY AND FINANCIAL PLAN 
Request for Proposal (RFP 2025-008) 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

This addendum has been issued to revise the tender package as follows: 
The following questions have been received.  Answers / Clarification follow each question: 

Question 1: 
Does the Township want to change its current rate structure from the flat monthly charge for residential 
customers or does it wish to maintain the current rate structure? 

Answer / Clarification 1: 
The Township is not looking to change its current rate structure from the flat monthly charge for 
residential customers at this time. However, we would appreciate some analysis of different rate 
structures to better understand potential impacts or opportunities. 

Additional Information / Clarification:  
Please note that the Township may give advance consideration to the successful bidder for this 
assignment when procuring services for the Development Charges Background Study, anticipated in 
2026. Such consideration will be subject to satisfactory performance on the current assignment and 
adherence to all applicable procurement policies 

Addendum #2 Issued: March 24, 2025 

This addendum shall form part of the contract documents.  The tenderer shall sign the addendum and 
shall submit this addendum in the same envelope as their tender.  The tenderer shall acknowledge 
receipt of this tender on the Form of Proposal. 

Signature 

Company 


